
Ottawa, January 25,1926

Dear Sir Arthur,-

Replying to your letter 
of January 6th which you wrote on behalf 
of Major T.V.Scudamore;

Attached hereto is a. 
cooy of a letter from Ross which explains 
the situation. It is Ross's intention 
to recommend Scudamore for the Command 01 
the 1st 3.C.Regiment in October next when 
Roster's time is up.

t am sura that Ross will 
do all that he can for Scudamore, provided 
he stays in Canada.

Yours sincerely

General Sir Arthur Currie ,GCHG. ,F.CB., 
principal, McGill University, 

Montreal,
P.Q.


